From: Angela Ellison

Sent: 09 November 2016 19:44

To: Planning

Subject: Application 2015/6455P - second objection

for the attention of David Glasgow

Dear Mr. Glasgow,

Second objection to above application

I have lived on the Lymington Road Estate for almost 20 years, and walk past the children's playground and football pitch on my way to Potteries Path several times most weeks.

I submitted my first objection to the above application on 6. January 2016.

In the light of what I now understand, having further consulted A2Dominion's plans, I need to add a further objection: there will clearly be a loss of sunlight to the children's playground and football pitch adjoining Crown Close caused by overshadowing from an overlarge building. This is unacceptable and I object strongly.

This is the <u>only</u> children's recreational facility in an area desperately lacking in amenities for young people and green space. I find the total disregard for the wellbeing of children on the part of the developer outrageous.

I trust the massive and overbearing scheme will be rejected by Camden Council. Yours sincerely,

Angela Ellison 30 Worcester Mews